
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 26th January 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
 
S1-6 Happier January: Choose one of your strengths and find a way to use it today. 

Ms O’Thy 
 

S1-6  Global Goal of the Week: Throughout this month (January) many people take on the 
challenge of being vegan! The aim of this is good wellbeing and removing any stigma around 
healthy food, as well as substantially reducing your climate footprint. Over the holiday season 
many people set resolutions for healthier lifestyles and starting the year with ‘Veganuary’ is a 
great way to go about it. It doesn’t have to be becoming vegan, there are loads of ways to 
focus on your wellbeing this year!  

 
 

              
Mr Bird 

 
S1-3 Geographers Wanted! Deadline for the National Geography quiz competition is the 

Wednesday 31st January. We need a pupil from S1, S2 and S3 to work together in a team. If 
you are interested, speak to your Geography teacher ASAP. 

Mr Das and Miss Sloan 
 
S3 South Edinburgh Schools’ Combined Cadets Force:  As discussed on Wednesday's 

assembly, please consider joining this joint opportunity with some other S3s from JGHS and 
GWC.  Please review the slides on Teams and complete the form accessed below.   

             

Mr Hembury 
 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 


